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VIA E-MAIL AND MAIL

City Council

c/o Ms. Susan Galeczka

City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309-3033

Re:  Nonconforming Signs
Dear City Council:

Pursuant to the City Council’s direction, I have prepared and enclose, for second reading,
a revised version (dated 07/30/04) of the proposed ordinance to amend Section 134-107 of the
Code of Ordinances to modify regulations governing the discontinuation and amortization of
nonconforming signs. Please note that this revised version differs from the version presented for
first reading in that I have deleted from the third sentence of subsection 134-107(5) the
December 31, 2010 compliance deadline. No other changes have been made. Please note that,
as usual, terms being deleted are stricken through, and terms being added are underscored. For
an unknown reason, the version that appeared in the CD for the City Council’s July 28 meeting
omitted the strike throughs and underscoring.

Very fruly yours,

BEIER HOWLETT, P.C.

*John D Staran
JDS/ab L
Enclosure

cc: Mayor Pat Somerville (w/ené; vyia\’mail)
Mr. Scott Cope, Building Department (w/enc; via mail)





